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Freedom of Information 

From: ]  
Sent: Tuesday, 13 July 2021 2:21 PM 
To: @space.gov.au> 
Cc: @space.gov.au>; @space.gov.au> 
Subject: Re: Correspondence by  [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

Thanks  for the heads up and yes I am aware of this issue and Monash is handling it directly. 
Please do not respond to the emails or forward them.  

Mobile:  

On Tue, Jul 13, 2021 at 9:31 AM @space.gov.au> wrote: 
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Good morning  

This email is to give you a ‘heads-up’ that the enquiries inbox has received two emails from a  
, addressed to the Hon  with you cc’d in (among a number of other names). The 

emails seem to relate to a complaint of misconduct at Monash University, but are quite incoherent. 

The Agency will not be forwarding or responding to these emails. If this relates to any matter in which you 
have involvement, we are happy to keep them should they be needed, but otherwise the Agency will treat 
these emails as spam. 

Regards 

Communication and Coordination

Australian Space Agency

 

P:  

E: @space.gov.au

10 Binara Street, Canberra City, ACT 2601

GPO Box 2013, Canberra ACT 2601

Subscribe to our newsletter to receive regular updates and all the latest news from the Australian Space Agency.
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